
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: PA/KB 

7th June 2019 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

We are extremely pleased with the improvement in attendance and punctuality at Haydock 

High school this year. The vast majority of students have an attendance above 96% and are 

on time every day for school. We appreciate your support with achieving this.  

A small number of students however, continue to be late through their own fault. From next 

week any student who is more than 5 minutes late for school will receive a break time 

detention. School starts at 8.40am and all pupils should aim to be here by 8.35am at the 

latest.  

Please can you remind your child how important it is to arrive on time. Being punctual is a 

quality that is important for future employment.  

Thank you in advance for your support with this very important matter. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr P Abram 
Head of School.   
 


